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Unidentified Male recovered from Tempe Town Lake  
 

 

On June 13th, 2017, just before 7am, Tempe Police recovered the body of an unidentified 

Male from the Tempe Town Lake.  The body was recovered from the area just east of the 

McClintock Bridge and south of the Loop 202.  There are no signs of foul play. 

 

Tempe Police are now seeking the public’s assistance in identifying the male.  He is further 

described as being White or Hispanic, approximately 18-25 years of age, 5’11” in height, 

approximately 113-130 lbs., brown hair (just above shoulder length), no tattoos, and having 

an approximate 2cm scar on the top, right side of scalp. 

 

He was last seen wearing dark colored Docker pants with faint pin-stripes, black t-shirt 

(inside out) with a brown bear in the center of the white rectangle in the middle of the shirt 

with “California Republic” at the bottom, black Nike shoes (size 10) and white socks.  

 

If anyone believes they know or recognize the Male, please contact the Tempe Police 

Department. 
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